PILLARS IN THE SUCCESS OF THE GROWTH OF BIS

When writing articles to put into the quarterly BIS Newsletters, in each issue of the
Newsletter, focus on two (2) people, who have contributed articles, stories and have
submitted information of interest to our members. Include those, who have written
books too. Write about people who have helped our members find their genealogical
roots “back home” in Bentheim. Write about those who have helped our members
find their travels back home and to the U.S. very memorable and enjoyable. This
may take several issues of our Newsletters to write about these people. I will have to
solicit requests to these people and others in order to find the many ways these
Pillars have helped to build BIS into the quality historical medium it has become.

L. Pillars in the U.S.A

1.  Swenna Harger Included in the January 2015 issue
2.  Loren Lemmen Included in the January 2015 issue
3.  Harold Huizenga

4.  Ken Rabbers

5.

II. Pillars in Grafschaft Bentheim

1.  Elke Stetenbach

Gerrit Schippers

3.  Dr.]Johan-Georg Raben [ have excellent information for the April
2015 issue.

N

4.  Greta Genzink
5. Edand Jan Haamberg
6. Pastor Dr. Gerrit Jan Beuker



